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July 28, 2023 
 
Jaime Alicea 
Superintendent of Schools 
Syracuse City School District 
725 Harrison Avenue 
Syracuse, New York 13210 
 
Dear Jaime Alicea: 
 
 Your career and technical education (CTE) program re-approval application has been 
approved.  Congratulations on the successful completion of the re-approval process for Forensic 
Science, Classification of Instructional Programs (CIP) code, 43.0106. Use this CIP code for all 
data collection pertaining to this program.  
 

Re-approval is granted for the 2022-23 school year. As long as the approved components 
and appropriately certified staff remain in place, this program re-approval remains in effect until 
June 30, 2027.  Technical endorsements may be added to the diplomas of students completing 
this program for this re-approval period beginning with the graduating class of 2023. 
 

Your program is approved for one unit of integrated English Language Arts and one unit 
of integrated science. 

 
This program approval neither constitutes nor implies approval for eligibility decisions 

for training funds from any source.  Requests for approval to access such funds must be directed 
to the person or agency responsible for those funds. 

 
 The Department should be informed of any significant modifications (e.g., changes in 
technical assessment, teacher, or program content) of this program.  Staff are available for 
consultation should you require technical assistance (please refer to your SED program number, 
01523).  You will be notified if your program is selected for a site visit in the future. 
 
 Best wishes for the continued success of this program. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
 
        

Deborah Reiter 
       Bureau Chief 
 
cc: Bruno Primerano 


